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Membership Renewal (2025) Renouvellement d’Adhésion 
 

Dear CSHPM/SCHPM Member: 
 

Once again, it is time to renew your CSHPM/SCHPM membership as well as reciprocal memberships and journal 

subscriptions.  We encourage you to renew and pay on-line at www.cshpm.org.  However, if you prefer to use 

postal  mail, you may use the membership form (also attached or available on the website).  Since our membership 

year is January-December, it is most helpful to both the Secretary and the Treasurer if renewals are submitted no later 

than mid-January.  Please note that journal subscription requests must be received no later than March 1.  The 

publishers will not accept group orders at the discounted rate after that date. 

 

The cost of membership in CSHPM/SCHPM as well as the cost of reciprocal memberships in BSHM and CSHPS,  

are the same as last year, as is the price of the Annals.  There are increases in the prices of Historia, Philosophia, and 

SCIAMVS.  The exchange rates between US and Candian currencies differ only slightly from last yar.  
 
 

A reminder:  The default method for distribution of the Bulletin is electronic.  Therefore, if you wish to receive a 

paper copy by mail, please check the appropriate line on the membership form.   
 

Your membership is an important statement in itself, but there are more substantial benefits: 
 

• A discounted rate on Historia Mathematica, Philosophia Mathematica, and SCIAMVS (www.sciamvs.org) 
• CSHPM/SCHPM Bulletin 

• A discounted rate for reciprocal memberships in BSHM and CSHPS 
• A variety of on-line resources on the World Wide Web, at www.cshpm.org 
 

Our 2025 Annual Meeting will be part of Congress of the Federation of the Social Sciences and Humantites.  This 

meeting will be in-person at George Brown College, Toronto, May 31-June 2.  See the Bulletin and our web site 

(www.cshpm.org) for further information.  
 

 

IF YOU JOINED CSHPM THROUGH BSHM OR CSHPS, you may renew your CSHPM membership through your host 

society.  Please note that you will receive the Bulletin electronically unless you explicitly request a paper copy.  
 

 

Should you prefer to renew by postal mail, complete the appropriate area of the form on the reverse side as well as the 

final part of the form.  Please remember to fill in your name and email address.  Complete the other fields only if 

there are changes.  Send the form, and your payment by US or Canadian dollar cheque or money order (payable to 

Canadian Society for History and Philosophy of Mathematics) to the Secretary at the address on the form.   
 

Best wishes, 

Patricia Allaire 

http://www.sciamvs.org/
http://www.cshpm.org/

